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From: Tom Maynard [tamaspen@yahoo.com] 2 P I'OV 30 FH 3 : 34 I

Sent: Sunday, November 22, 2009 11:42 AM r _ ^ ̂  |

To: EP, RegComments m%^%.}^§ff^'il

Subject: proposed regulations from the state's Environmental Quality Bdard that wouB place significant
restrictions on the use of outdoor wood-fired boilers in Pennsylvania

I am against the proposed regulations from the state's Environmental
Quality Board that would place significant restrictions on the use of outdoor
wood-fired boilers in Pennsylvania.

We already have laws against trespass and nuisance and don't need a
statewide, or perhaps eventually, a federal law regulating wood stoves.

Let the town, borough and or township deal with it, NOT SPENDELL IN
HARRISBURG!

Thomas A Maynard
20 Maynard Lane
Coudersport, PA 16915

email - tamaspen@yahoo.com

11/30/2009


